
 

 

Sent to BID Businesses on 15th April 2020  

 

The Junction BID Business Support Advice, April 17th at 4pm (Zoom online invitation) 

On the call we will have: 

Lorinda Freint,   Business and Enterprise Manager, Wandsworth Council 

Naomi Scoffham,   HR Business Expert, Business Clan 

Roz Lloyd-Williams,   The Junction Executive BID Director  

 

They will be happy to take any questions during the call. Please email roz.lloyd-
williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk with your questions in advance. 

This will also be an opportunity for you to share your thoughts, ideas and any experiences 
with other businesses on the call. 

You will need to download the Zoom App to your Phone/Laptop/PC – it is free to download – 
please then click on the link below or type in the Meeting ID number. 

 

TOPIC:  The Junction BID Support Advice - COVID-19 Meeting 

TIME:    4pm, 17th April 2020 

 Topic: COVID Business Support Meeting 

Time: Apr 17, 2020 04:00 PM London 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81345189285?pwd=THJEQ3ZaeHpaRWtMR3ZKbnlpYVBXZz09 

Meeting ID: 813 4518 9285 

Password: 9VSZ2q 

 

-ends- 

 

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these 
communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The 
Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-
williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk 


